FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
This is an information request relating to the council's total FTE staff.

 

Please include the following information for 2022/23, 2023/24 and 2024/25:

· The total number of staff employed (full-time, part-time, and temporary).

· A breakdown of staff numbers by department or service area.

This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

The information can be found via the following link:

Employees - Headcount & FTE — Leicester Open Data
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
